
 

Company Announcement 
 

Market Briefing  

 

Date of announcement: 14 April 2025 

Reference number: APSB83 

 

The following is a Company Announcement by APS Bank plc (or the “Bank”) pursuant to the Capital Markets Rules issued 

by the Malta Financial Services Authority. 

 

 

Quote 

A Market Briefing will be held on Thursday, 24 April 2025 at 1500 hours CET, following the announcement and publication 

of the Bank’s and Group’s unaudited financial results for the 3-months ended 31 March 2025. The event will be conducted 

online by the Bank’s management team, livestreamed and with interactive Q&A. 

Registration to the Market Briefing is required using this link: https://www.apsbank.com.mt/investor-relations/ 

 

Unquote 

 

 

 

Graziella Bray B.A., LL.D, FCG 

Company Secretary 
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